
CHISHOLM
ENERGY

VIA FedEx

July 10, 2017 HOBBS OCD

JUL 112017

RECEIVED
State of New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 

Attn: Mark Whitaker, P.E.S.

Hobbs OCD District Office 

1625 N. French Drive 

Hobbs. New Mexico 88240

RE: Letter of Violation: Inspection No. iMAW1717147476

Dear Mr. Whitaker,

In response to your letter dated June 20, 2017, Chisholm Energy Operating, LLC (CEO) provides the 

following statement:

The current violation will be corrected by the Action Due Date of July 21, 2017. If the 

corrective action, Operator Name Change, is completed prior to this date, I will e-mail 

you at Mark.Whitaker@state.nm.us.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Regulatory Manager

801 Cherry Street, Suite 1200-Unit 20 | Fort Worth, Texas 76102 | Phone: 817-953-6063 | Fax: 817-601-7551
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FOR RECC {
Bettie Watson


